
Noteworthy Fundraiser - Chocolates for Valentine’s Day
Participation is optional.

This Fundraiser runs from January 6 to 25, 2017.

Noteworthy Chocolates is a small family run company that recently opened in Bethel. 
Noteworthy Chocolates makes laser engraved premium chocolate.  It is gluten free, GMO free, 
peanut and tree nut free and soy free. Noteworthy is the world's first and only custom chocolate 
engraving company! 

Check out their website for their story – Noteworthychocolates.com

Each student who sells chocolate will earn money toward his/her own tuition.  Noteworthy is 
graciously giving 25% of sales (20% for orders, 5% for Administrative Activities. 

To Participate:
1. Sign up to participate using this link.  You only need to sign up one time.  Nature’s 

Classroom Sign-up.
2. Use the Order Form (One per customer) to take orders from neighbors, friends and 

family.  Noteworthy Valentine’s Day Order Form  Print as many as you need.
3. Ask out of town friends and family to order on-line at NoteworthyChocolate.com.  Please

see additional information about on-line orders below.  Please use code BMSNATURE7
4. Turn in orders at BMS  There will be 3 collection days to turn in your order: 

 Fri. Jan. 13, Fri. Jan 20, Wed. Jan. 25
PLEASE USE ONE ORDER FORM PER CUSTOMER. 

Checks should be made out to BMS PTO
5. Pick up orders on Feb 10, 2016, 3pm – 6pm BMS Café and deliver to your customers 

promptly.

On-line Orders:  Orders placed on the Noteworthy Chocolates website, must be paid for on the
website using a credit card. Orders from the website can be shipped to friends and family 
members anywhere. All orders placed on the website need to be either shipped or picked up at 
213 Greenwood Ave Bethel. Deadline to order online is Jan. 25, 2017.

Prize – The 3 students with the most sales will be invited down to Noteworthy for 
a special guided tour and will receive their own personalized chocolate.

Additional Opportunities to earn/Administrative Activities:
 Jan. 25--Data Entry:    Students will stay after school and input orders into a spreadsheet. 

We need parent volunteers to help on this day.
 Feb. 4th and 5th--Sorting and Packaging.  We need parent volunteers to help on this day.

Paper Orders must be picked up from BMS Café on Feb. 10th from 3pm – 6pm.

Questions: Dawn Fawcett – BMS – PTO Dawnfaw@aol.com or 203-794-1877
Jennifer Sauvageau – Noteworthy Chocolates – Jennifer@noteworthychocolates.com

914-418-4587
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